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            POLICY No. 218 

            PROGRAM 

 

INTERNET SAFETY AND TECHNOLOGY: ACCEPTABLE AND 

RESPONSIBLE USE 

 
It is the policy of the Board of Trustees of the Carson City School District (“District”) that 

Information and Communications Technology (“ICT”) shall be used solely for educational, 

instructional, District operations, and other purposes consistent with the mission of the 

District, including uses that further the educational objectives of the District. 

 

Use of District ICT shall be in alignment with the District’s Strategic Plan, shall comply with 

applicable provisions of state and federal laws and regulations, and shall not be used to 

transmit information in violation of any applicable law or regulation.  Use of District ICT 

which is bullying, obscene, or disruptive to the educational processes of the District shall not 

be allowed. 

 

This Policy and any implementing regulations are intended to comply with applicable state or 

federal law, and in the event of any conflict or inconsistency therewith, the provisions of 

applicable state or federal law shall control. 

 

As used in this Policy and any implementing regulations, the term Information and 

Communications Technology includes any devices, networks, software, systems, services, XaaS 

(the delivery of anything as a service, typically over the Internet), and other technology that 

enable interaction with digital data, systems, and services. 

 

 

 

 

Reference: NRS 201.235 through 201.254; NRS 388.121 through 388.145; NRS 389.520; NRS 

393.160; Administrative Regulation 218; Children’s Internet Protection Act (CIPA); 

Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA); Family Educational Rights and 

Privacy Act (FERPA), 20 U.S.C. § 1232g, 34CFR Part 99 
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